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CERTIFICATE OF REACH COMPLIANCE 

 

 

 

REACH (Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals) entered into force on 
June 1 2008 and with this declaration we would like to inform you about Radiocrafts’ position1. 
 
Radiocrafts complies with the requirements of the REACH legislation. 
 
Radiocrafts’ products are covered by the REACH article 33 and 57, but the products delivered from 
Radiocrafts are not included by the requirements of the law to register or pre-register any products.  
 
Radiocrafts will inform in case we will supply products which intentionally release substances or 
preparations as understood according to Article 7 (1) of the REACH Regulation, which demands 
registration. 
 
According to Article 33 (1), any supplier of an article containing an SVHC (Substance of Very High 
Concern) in concentration above 0.1% by weight of the article shall provide the recipient (i.e. 
customer) of the article with sufficient information to allow safe use; at a minimum this information is 
the name of the SVHC found in the article.  
 
Radiocrafts have investigated the SVHC content of our product and found that no product 
include SVHC above 0.1% 
 
This investigation is based on information from our suppliers. Radiocrafts have not conducted 
destructive testing and chemical analysis on incoming material. 
 
Radiocrafts continue to follow the extension of SVHS list and follow up suppliers to communicate 
the content of any SVHC above the threshold. The list of SVHCs will grow over time (possibly every 
six months); and Radiocrafts will actively maintain information on the SVHC content as the SVHC 
list expands. 
 
 
 
Oslo, April 20, 2012 
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